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Among recent training programs in Russia aimed at helping members with their spiritual growth, the 

Family Federation held a 21-day spirituality workshop starting April 26, and a Hyojeong CheonBo 

Special Workshop for Heavenly Europe and the Middle East in Moscow on May 12. 

 

About 60 members took part in the spirituality workshop, with participants focused on strengthening their 

faith through presentations based on True Parents' words, chanyang yeoksa, and prayer vigils. The 

members devoted themselves to the program and expressed a genuine desire to deeply understand the 

teachings and grow spiritually. 

 

 

①–② Participants of the Heavenly Europe and Middle East Hyojeong CheonBo Special Workshop held 

in Moscow ③ Europe Cheonshim Won Branch Director Moon In-pyo speaks to the 21-day spirituality 

workshop participants ④ Russian participants in the 21-day spirituality workshop taking a photo 

 

The May 12 Hyojeong CheonBo Special Workshop held in Moscow brought together some 480 

members, both in person and online. The event included spiritual programs including Ancestor Liberation 

and Blessing Ceremonies, presentations based on True Parents' words, and personal testimonies. Through 

these sessions, participants found inspiration and new conviction in their faith. 

 

Through such workshops and special programs, the Family Federation in Russia continues to support 

members in strengthening their faith and advancing their spiritual development. Plans continue to further 

augment these programs in the future. 

 


